
CUSGARNE SCHOOL THIS WEEK 
Date:  6th July 2018 

Dear All 
The children have been busy rehearsing for the summer production, 
which this year is Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits.  Final touches and 
changes have been made and I know that it will be great.   
Tickets have been sent home and I ask that you keep to the ticket  
allocation.  Seating in our Hall is limited and we have to abide by fire 
regulations.  To help ease the congestion, I am asking that parents 
who bring along buggies, please ‘park’ them outside the main doors 
or in the playground. 
Some parents have asked why the evening performance is on  
Thursday next week.  To explain, some of our year 6’s who are going 
onto Redruth School will have their taster days next Tuesday and 
Wednesday and will probably be too excited to come back to school 
for an evening production. 
This week, 4 of our year 6’s had their induction days at Richard 
Lander and we have been complimented on their excellent             
behaviour.   
On Tuesday, we had our moving up afternoon where the children 
spend time in the classes they will be in from September.  Our new 
starters also joined us for the afternoon and they will be visiting again 
next week for a Teddy Bears Picnic. 
You should have all received the Tempest leaflets and can I  remind 
you that orders need to be handed in by 9am Monday 9th July 2018.  
Any orders after this time will have to be placed  directly with 
Tempest. 
There are now only 2 weeks to go before the end of the school year 
so please can you take a moment to check for any outstanding library 
books and return them next week. 
We hope that you will support the Friends Fest at the Richard Jory 
Field tonight and that you all have a great time! 
Enjoy the weekend—and the football  (fingers crossed!!) 
Tim Barnard, Head of School. 
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Diary Dates 
 

9th July 
Summer Production—
afternoon performance 
at 1.30pm in the Hall 

 
12 July  

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
For September  

Starters 
 

12 July 
Summer Production—
evening performance 

at 6pm in the Hall 
 

20 July 
Last day of the school 

year 
And 

Leavers Assembly 
 

SCHOOL WILL BE 
FINISHING AT 1PM 

ON  
FRIDAY 20TH JULY 

 
Wednesday 5th  
September 2018 

Autumn Term starts! 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Logan C 
Daniel 
Lexi 

Ellis 
Spencer 

Kelsey-Leigh 
Sunny 
Ethan 

Hepworth Trevithick Vickery 

245 244 237 



Diary Dates!  Falmouth Week is in August and many of you will be popping down to 
see the Red Arrows (including Mrs Holmes who is a huge fan!) 
Remember that this year, the RAF Red Arrows Display team are confirmed for 
Tuesday 14th August at 6.15pm over the seafront (Gyllyngvase side) of Falmouth. 



Congratulations to our poster winners who are: 
Abi, Jemima, Poppy, Harry G, Amelia P, Sam and Rebecca. 

The winning designs have been made into 
this year’s tickets for the performances. 
Which ones have you got? 



If you would like a copy of the weekly newsletter emailed to you, or know of anyone who would like a copy,  
please contact reception who can arrange this. 

Email: secretary@cusgarne.org 
Website: www.cusgarne.org 
Telephone: 01872 863563 
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    Follow us on  
Twitter!  It’s a  

really good way to 
stay up to date! 

Please remember sun hats, sun cream and your drinks bottle! 

Reminder—school meals for current Year 2’s 
 
Please remember that the universal infant school meals are available to 
those children up to the end of Year 2.  Children in years 3 and above 
will have to pay for their lunch which is currently £2.40 daily.   
 
This means if your child is currently in Year 2, then school dinners will 
be chargeable from September 2018. 
 
You may be entitled to claim free school meals and there is useful  
information and on-line application form available at https://
www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/
school-meals/   
 
For more help, please speak to Mrs Holmes. 

Last Day of the School Year—Friday 20th July 2018 
Please note that school will be closing at 1pm on Friday 20th July 2018 

so children will need collecting at this earlier time. 
Thank you. 

We had a visit from 
Redruth Library this week 
to explain the Summer 
Reading Challenge for 
2018.  You’re invited to 
pop along to your local  
library to take part in 
Mischief Makers!  

mischief-makers.org.uk 
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